From: Michelle Brow Century 21 <mbaldino417@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 9:49 AM

To: Conklin, Michael (EGLE) <ConklinM1@michigan.gov>
Subject: Re: Violation Notice - Chippewa County (N7918)

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov

On Mon, Sep 14, 2020, 2:03 PM Michelle Brow Century 21 <mbaldino417 @gmail.com> wrote:
Hi,

The spray bars have been installed and all of the pieces have been numbered.

Please let me know if you need anything else.

On Wed, Sep 9, 2020 at 2:42 PM Conklin, Michael (EGLE) <ConklinM1@michigan.gov> wrote:

Hi Michelle,

The attached violation notice letter for Gene Brow and Sons was sent on 8/13/2020, as indicated in the email below. A
response was due on 9/2/2020 and we have not received anything in the mail or by email from Gene Brow and Sons.
Please provide an update and response to the cited violations as requested in the letter of violation. Please contact
me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Michael Conklin

Environmental Engineer











